
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

June Character Trait:  Courage 

Being brave in difficult situations, 

challenging yourself! 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

6/6 – 7/13 – Summer Bridge 

Monday’s – Thursday’s 
8:35 am – 1:35 pm 
(Registration Required) 
 
Tuesday, 8/8 – Open House Gr. 1-5 

Session 1: 5:15-6:00pm 
Session 2: 6:15-7:00pm 
 
Wednesday, 8/9 –  Pre K / Kindergarten 
Orientation/Meet the Teacher  

2:00-3:00pm 
 
Thursday, 8/10 –  2017/2018  
1st Day for Students!  

School Hours 8:35am-2:35pm 
Campus opens at 8:05am 
Welcome Back! 
 
Tuesday, 8/22 – Kindergarten Open House  
6:00 – 7:00pm  
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Sponsored by  

SHES PTA 

ready to learn.  Many of our staff members will be busy attending 
professional development, again planning for the implementation 
of challenging curriculum and hopefully enjoying some well-
deserved downtime!  Please mark your calendars for important 
dates at the beginning of the year so that we are sure to see you 
on campus for these special events. Enjoy your summer!  
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Dear Safety Harbor Families, 
 
As this school year comes to a close I would like to share my gratitude 
for your support of our school, staff members and especially of your 
children.  You are your child’s first teacher, so your encouragement and 
practice at home is crucial to their success.   
 
Enclosed in report cards for Pre-K – 4th Grade students is a summer 
reading log.  Please be sure that at least 30 minutes of reading takes 
place daily to prevent students from losing their momentum for 
learning.  Students can record daily and return the completed log to 
school at the beginning of the school year.  Students who turn in their 
completed log will spin our summer reading log spinner and earn prizes.  
The all-time favorite prize – Silly Stringing Ms. Palmer and Ms. Stewart 
at the August character assembly will once again be on the spinner! 
Let’s set a record for the number of reading logs turned in this year! 
 
Congratulations to our 3rd grade students and team for outperforming 
the district and the state on FSA (Florida Standards Assessment) for 
English/Language Arts!  Sixty eight percent of our 3rd grade students 
scored a Level 3 or above compared to the state at 58% and the district 
at 56%.  We are so proud of everyone’s hard work and look forward to 
celebrating the remainder of our FSA results when they are released.  
 
I hope that you and your family have something fun planned for the 
summer and that everyone returns to school well rested, healthy and  
 

Ms. Palmer, Principal 
 

Thursday, 8/24 – 1st General PTA Meeting 



 

SUMMER READING 

Summer Reading Resources can 

be found on our SHES home 

page. In addition to the websites 

provided, your child received a 

Reading With the Rays insert 

from the Tampa Bay Times.  This 

has lots of fun activities and also 

includes ticket opportunities.  

Additionally, each student was 

able to check out books from our 

SHES Library for their summer 

reading.  Students may return 

these books to any Public or 

school library and they will be 

returned to our school.    

The most important thing for 

your child to do over this 

summer, in addition to spending 

time with family and friends, is 

to read each and every day!   

Thank you for making this a 

priority! 

 

 

Character Winners For November:  
“CITIZENSHIP" 

 Leni Franz Julia Morse    Jose Casilla 

 Lee Boldissar      Havana Greeley    Isabella Rodriguez-Mulet 

 Carson Walls            Colin Anderson    Sam Baston 

 Logan Mackesy Annie Hilgeman          Malia Connelly 

 Aundrea Buckman  Katelyn Stanley    David Cervantes 

 Sydney Hickman  Katelyn Swierk    William Roberts 

 Zoey Triplett  Jake Zodrow       Madison Jayana 

 Le’shanti Robinson   Sirena Anderson    Chante Nguyen 

 Jared Hernandez  Avery Armanious    Madison Collins 

 Ella Khokhar  Amanda Stewart    Allen Cruz 

 Joseph Rodriquez  Shayla Ashley    Miyah Fisher 

 Evan Warford  Nathan Peterson    Melanie Halsey 

 Cayden Broome   

 

 

 

 

        

  

 

May Character Winners – Caring 

Leo Higueros Lee Boldissar Dennitza Camargo-Pena   Leni Franz 

Callan Zollicoffer      Sawyer Ofalt     Alejandra Molina        Ally Everett 

Timothy Martinez    Chelsea Howell   Alexander Penna           Jayden Hall 

David Bryan McGinnis     Natalie Rouzer     Kayden Blankership   Ella Beiter   

Nathan Austin Christian Sepulveda    Makayla Munson       Bella Wiley 

Emerson O’Connor    Lucy Wilson Salvatore Schiaffino    Isabella Diaz 

Emma Yevich Daniela Cruz Michael Hanley Kaden Lim

  

William Ricart Sam Baston Josh Pero-Aparo Ian Rodriguez 

        Kiah Perez Ava Cunningham Liam Burrell Sofia Stonestreet 

 

PTA UPDATE  

I want to thank each and every one of you for such a fantastic                            

2016-2017 school year. To everyone that volunteers whether its                           

30 minutes or 300 hours the PTA is so grateful. Without those volunteers 

we are not able to have the fun filled events that the SHES PTA puts on.   

I would personally like to thank the outgoing PTA Board; I would not 

have been able to be President without such a great team! I am also 

extremely excited to announce the new PTA board, because they are 

going to rock it!!!!!!  

PTA President –Kelly Edwards, Secretary- Valerie Brown, Treasurer –

Rob McClintock, Corresponding Secretary and VP of Volunteers-Rania 

Rashid, VP Membership- Jennifer Rothe, Auditor- Autumn Wiley  

Member at Large- Justine Jayanna, Member at Large – Marek Gahura 

 If you are interested in website design, we still need someone to help 

vamp up our SHES PTA website. Please contact 

pta.kelly.edwards@gmail.com for more information.  

Another big thank you to all who donated items for our teacher        

appreciation luncheon! The teachers loved it all and had a blast 

during the event!  

I hope everyone has the BEST summer and I can’t wait to see 

everyone next year!  It was a privilege this year to be the PTA 

President of a school that I hold so near and dear to my heart. 

Thank you! 

JENNIFER MARTINEZ –                                                                                        

PTA President 2016/2017 school year. 
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